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Comments:  I have birded and visited South Cave Creek in the Chiracahuas since 1970.  That's 50 years of use

by me.  I am intimately familiar with all areas of the Chiracahua Mountains having hiked them during this time,

and most of the other mountains in Southeast Arizona.

 

The proposal as made, # 1, is to be avoided.  The development and its subsequent use inserts itself directly into

a very sensitive natural area.  NO development should ever take place here.  I vote NO.

 

Having said that, the development as proposed is worthy, but not at this site.  I would suggest that you place this

development out of the canyon, away from Cave Creek.  Perhaps in a quiet area to the north along existing

roadways near Paradise?


